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May 10, 2024 

Randon Rieger, P.E. 

City of OKC, Dept. of Airports 

Oklahoma City, OK  

RE: OCAT WRWA 2004 North Covered Parking Lot – Amendment No. 5 Request 

Mr. Rieger: 

We request an Amendment No. 5 to increase of the budgets of Task 4 Construction Services and the 

Additional Services. The specific requests for the additional effort are detailed below.  

Task 4 Construction Services has a current budget of $17,690.  We are requesting an additional 

funding of $21,500 which would increase the overall Task 4 budget to $39,190.  The additional effort 

is due to increased permitting of the canopy foundations, prior to the contractor commencing.  

Increased effort was also due to existing conditions of a rehabilitation project, a specialized structure 

coordination items, and extension of contractor days. 

Additional Services budget is also requested to increase from $30,000 to $74,500. The additional 

services are specifically allocated for the purpose of Project Representative Services. Kimley-Horn 

engaged a subconsultant to perform these services, to include daily inspection and reporting of all 

paving related construction activities. The original budget of $30,000 covered 200 hours of site 

observations or 25 – 8-hour days of observation.  

Since the project has started, the requirement of site observation has changed to observe more days 

of pavement construction to match the contractor current paving schedule.  It is requested to extend 

the project representative services to include an additional 37- 8 hour days of observation or an 

additional 360 hours of observation. This would extend the representative services to a projected date 

of May 28, 2024.  The additional cost of this observation is an increase of $44,500 which makes the 

original budget of $30,000 increase to a total of $74,500. May 28th is the anticipated end date for 

pavement related construction. 

Amendment No. 5 increases the Basic Services by $21,500 from $176,900 to $198,400.  It increases 

the additional services by $44,500 from $30,000 to $74,500.  The overall services increase from 

$223,900 to $289,900.  Please contact me at (405-241-5425) or lydia.leslie@kimley-horn.com should 

you have any questions. 

Sincerely, 

 

Lydia Leslie, P.E. 

Project Engineer 
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